Township M em O

To: Acme Township Board of Trustees and Planning Commission
From: Sharon E. Vreeland, Township Manager

Date: 05/31/11

Re: VGT-Phase I SUP #2009-1P Status Update

Updated application materials were delivered to the township offices during the afternoon of

Thursday, May 26. As of writing I am working getting them distributed so that additional review may
commence.



